
From: gba442@aol.com <gba442@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 10:02 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2 <Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Seal Coating Assessment on 442 Livingston 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
This is Scott Wilson and my property is at 442 Livingston, which is at the connection of Congress, Cesar 
Chavez & Livingston.  There is a tremendous amount of commercial traffic here.  I do not believe I should 
have to pay these assessments.    
 
Street maintenance should part of the City Budget not an expense added to the property owners. 
 
I did not ask for this to be done and it is not clear that anything is any better. 
 
Also i have lived on this property for the last 50 years and have noticed there is now a higher volume of 
traffic. 
 
Since the apartment building (88 CesarChavez) was developed, we now have semitrucks regularly 
driving and parking on the street.   
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